Notes from 13 September 17, 2002, Meeting 

Of Northridge Home Owners

It was emphasized during the meeting that the meeting was not an official HOA meeting. It was an informal meeting of interested homeowners to discuss various matters of common interest.

There were 44 individuals who signed-in, representing 39 Northridge properties.

The previously published Agenda was generally followed during the meeting. All the information included in the Agenda document was discussed.

As a result of the discussions, two groups of volunteers were selected:

1) Janet Arvik and Dave Sauer will contact all homeowners to complete and update the Northridge Directory.  They will also ask each homeowner for their preference for receiving future notices, either by e-mail or US post.

2) Jane Marshall, Jeff Wilkes, Jim Bessett, John Coyle, Tim Kelley, Jim Hoppens, Frank Strazzabosco, and Bob Fleming will attend the upcoming meeting (to be scheduled) with Mr. Morton & Mr. Norton.  Mr. Morton’s and Mr. Norton’s agent had stated that they wished to arrange a meeting with a small number of Northridge representatives. 

It was emphasized that this group is not to be considered as HOA representatives. This group is not to make any decisions or commitments on behalf of the homeowners. This group is to request an agenda for this meeting. This group is to inform Mr. Morton and Mr. Norton that they are obligated to provide any legal or official information affecting all homeowners to all homeowners, not just this group. This group is to inform the other homeowners of the gist and outcome of the meeting.

It was generally agreed that the next step is to have the meeting with Mr. Morton and Mr. Norton, and receive and review the HOA incorporation By-Laws and other information that they provide.

These are my notes of the highlights of the meeting and are provided for the information of any interested Northridge homeowners who were absent. These notes are NOT minutes of the meeting and are NOT “official”.

Jeff Wilkes

13 September 2002

